TOWN OF DAYTON
March 23, 2021
Visionary Q & A Meeting 
Council members present:  Mayor Anderson, Councilor Reed and Councilor Wagner 
Also Present:  Laurie Walters-Clark, Karl Kukuchka, Robert Mock, Andy VanHorn, Lorren Lane, Eric Lofgren, Jack Wood and Lori Landkamer. 

Via Zoom:  Kari Johnson & John Clark
Mayor Anderson called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. in the Lucille Alley room.  
Stacie McDonald introduced herself and Tyke Hart the Field Engineer for Visionary. 
Stacie explained the great opportunity the Grant has brought to the Town of Dayton – Future Proofing the community with Fiber. She shared how fiber increases the value of resident’s property and ensures reliability, redundancy, speed, and faster upload for a fast-changing world.

Both Stacie and Tyke acknowledged the concerns of residents and assured that it would be fixed in Spring and that Phase 2 will be done much differently. In person visits were also done to residents that had concerns/complaints. Visionary assured residents that they were also not happy with the placement of pedestals and will make it right. 
Councilor Reed thanked Visionary team for facing the public and answering questions. 

Stacie announced that the Phase 1 Rollout meeting will be in April and any further questions or concerns would be addressed at this time. 

With no further questions to come before the Visionary representatives the meeting was adjourned at 6:40p.m.
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